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EMBARGO   None  

 

Enquiries   communication@psa.co.za 

 

The Public Servants Association (PSA) as the largest affiliates of Federation of South African Unions (Fedusa) has 

noted Fedusa’s decision to dismiss the Federation’s General Secretary, Dr Dennis George. This follows allegations 

of impropriety in acquiring shares in Ayo Technology Solutions. 

 

The PSA, whilst respecting both the decision Fedusa and the rights of Dr George, expressed the trust that all fair 

process were followed in reaching this conclusion. The PSA also noted the efforts of Fedusa’s Acting General 

Secretary, Mrs Riefda Ajam, in ensuring that operations in Fedusa continue. while this matter was being resolved. 

 

The PSA expressed the wish that the appointment of a new General Secretary of the Federation be finalised since 

Dr George was in any case about to retire, the delay in the NEC to finalise this matter with the same vitality is 

encouraged. We hope combined efforts aimed at the protection and promotion of the rights and interests of 

workers will continue with even greater vigour. 
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